
 
 

 

 
10035 - 105 Street, Edmonton, Alberta, Canada  T5J 2V6 
Tel: 1-855-420-5775  Fax: 780-420-5030 
www.atcoelectric.com 

 
July 19, 2018 

 

[Stakeholder Name 

Stakeholder Address] 
 
 

RE: Jasper Interconnection Project – Project Update  
 

Dear Stakeholder, 

 
ATCO Electric Ltd. (ATCO Electric) would like to provide you with updated on the project status and timelines. 

 

Recently, ATCO Electric received approvals from both the Alberta Utilities Commission (AUC) and Parks Canada 

Agency (Parks Canada) to construct and operate the proposed 45 km 69-kV transmission line within Jasper 

National Park. The AUC approval was issued in May 2018, by Decision 22125-D01-2018. Parks Canada issued 

their approval by a Record of Determination in June 2018. 

 

With the regulatory approvals in place, ATCO Electric is preparing for the construction phase of the project. 
Construction is scheduled to commence in August 2018 and continue to May 2019. The facilities are to be 
completed and operating by May 2019. Please note that timing and details may be adjusted as activities are 
finalized.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this project, please contact me at your earliest convenience.  
 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Landon Bawol  

Project Planner  

ATCO Electric Ltd. 

Toll Free: 1-855-420-5775 

E-mail: consultation@atcoelectric.com  
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